
Report of the Tax Collector
March 31, 2019

 March deposits were $1,167.71, reflecting $459.79 from Hebron current year 
taxes, $280.52 from Lebanon current year taxes. Prior year taxes: Hebron $0, 
$31.33 Hebron interest. Lebanon prior year taxes were $292.52 and $80.07 
Lebanon interest. There was only one lien fee for $24.00 which was paid in 
Lebanon.

 Year to date collections through March are $153,547.27.
 Hebron: $57,349.59;
 Lebanon: $96,197.68.

 Notice of Intent to Lien/ Demand Letter went out at the beginning of April.  The 
response has been good. Many of the inquiries I’ve had are from new owners of 
properties on the lake. I have reached out to both the Hebron and Lebanon 
Assessors to see if we can get more frequent transfer updates.

 Once the May 1st deadline referenced in the delinquent notices passes, I’ll review 
accounts to be turned over for collection.

 Liens will be filed in May.

 Both Hebron and Lebanon have finalized their Grand Lists. I will contact QDS to 
download the Grand Lists to our system. I will make the adjustments for 
properties partially in the District as well as District-owned properties.

 Once the mill rate is set at our annual meeting in May, our bills can be printed and
mailed.

Respectfully submitted,

Eileen Curtin
Amston Lake Tax District
Tax Collector


